

Bishop Ullathorne Catholic School Lessowes Avenue, Coventry, West Midlands, CV3 6BH

Headteacher: Mrs S Boyle

Tel: 02476 414515 Email: BU-Admin@hccmac.co.uk

Web: www.bishopullathorne.co.uk

Tuesday 23 September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are writing to provide important information about travel to Bishop Ullathorne school and to invite you to our upcoming open evening.

Over the past couple of weeks, we have had the pleasure of visiting our feeder schools to share details about our open evening, which will take place on Thursday 25 September from 6pm to 8pm. I hope you will join us to learn more about the exceptional Catholic education we offer.

Travel to school is a significant consideration for many families, and I want to ensure you are fully informed about the transportation options available. We have worked closely with National Express and Travel West Midlands to secure three 9S buses that run from Pool Meadow to our school every morning and return in the evening.

For families travelling from the east of Coventry, we recommend bus service 14 to Warwick University, then connecting with the 12x or 17 to Kenilworth Road. Our school website hosts a comprehensive <u>Safer travel booklet</u> which provides detailed information about bus routes, cycle paths, and walking routes.

We are committed to making your journey to our school as convenient and safe as possible. We hope this information answers any queries you may have regarding travel to Bishop Ullathorne.

Yours sincerely,

0

Sarah Boyle Headteacher

**Robert Ridley** 

**Chair of Governers** 



